Planning application comment was submitted on the18 April 2023 15:02 PM

The following is a comment on application P193458/F by Julie Debbage

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: Leominster Town Council support the application in principal but the surface water should be dealt
with on site as there is a drainage issue on Ginhall Lane. Concerns were also raised regarding the removal of

hedges and extra traffic flow on Ginhall Lane and Green Lane. Due to the amount of responses, it is
recommended that this application should go to Herefordshire Council Planning Committee.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Julie

Last name: Debbage

Email: townclerk@leominstertowncouncil.gov.uk
Postcode: HR6 8YP

Address: Town Council Offices 11 Corn Square, Leominster, HR6 8YP

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Please see the latest s106 list for Leominster.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=193458

Form reference: FS-Case-508785454



